
 

 

 

January, 2017 

 
 

Dear Iowa Farmers Market Association Members, 

 

The IFMA board is pleased to announce that the Iowa Farm Bureau has created a new insurance policy specifically 

designed for Iowa’s farmers markets.  

A few months ago the board approached the Farm Bureau to create such a policy, and Farm Bureau released the 

attached information to the board in late January.  Prior to this, Farm Bureau did not have an insurance policy 

tailored to the needs of Iowa’s farmers markets: we hope this information and offer provides you with one more 

option as you consider your market’s insurance needs. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Donna Brahms, President 

Iowa Farmers Market Association   

 

http://www.iafarmersmarkets.org/home.html  

https://www.facebook.com/IowaFarmersMarketAssociation/  




